
Good morning, USC! 
 
Here are your updates for the week of July 22-26th  
 
 

Important Dates 
 
Staff Summer Event: ​Mark your calendar for August 1st for our summer staff party.  

 
 
 Important Updates: 
Update on our bird in the UCC: ​Abell Pest is placing a safe trap in the UCC. The device works on an 
audible call system. It is imperative that people do not interfere with the device.  
Unfortunately that means that all feeders and devices placed by staff must be removed and cease to 

continue.  

Thanks for all of your help over the past few months in caring about this bird and trying to save it! 

 
    ​Departmental Updates 
  
PEOPLE AND DEVELOPMENT 
Wellness Market Update: Thanks so everyone who came out to the wellness market and 
learned more about vendors around the city!  
 
Below are a list of the winners for the prizes that were drawn!  



Kosumbar: Noah Austin 
Andfit: Andrea Klooster 
Hoto Art Therapy: MaryAnn Mommersteeg 
The Barre Studio: Val Aggelopoulos 
Pulp and Press: Akash Jain 
Boombox Bakeshop: Robin Kirk 
 
Health and Safety 
Upcoming HR Orientation Sessions:  

July 26th (Room 373) 
August 23rd (Mustang Lounge) - USC Training Day 
September 27th (Room 373) 
October 25th (Room 373) 
November 29th (Room 373) 

 
These dates have also been posted on the Staff Hub calendar. All sessions will be held at 2:00 
p.m. except for the August 23rd training day (schedule TBA). Please contact Andrea or Kate 
with your attendee numbers before each session and also if you would like to book a dedicated 
session for your staff. 
 
Great-West Life (Canada Life) 
Changes are coming to GRS Access! Take a look at the following video to see what they are - 
https://embed.vidyard.com/share/D1LZ1jzHcvpWpDfUYxJfJQ 
 
 
Enviro Program Tip of the Week: 
Outsmart Your Printer​ ​- Ink cartridges are expensive, therefore switch your typeset to 
Century Gothic or Ecofont. These savvy fonts use thin lines and stylish lettering to make 
the most of your ink. 
 
FINANCE 
PWC is continuing their review. Please continue to submit your July 2019 documentation for 
processing.  
 
 
INFORMATION SYSTEMS 
Recent Health and Safety inspections have brought forward the hazard posed by messy 
computer cables under our desks. To address this, Velcro zip ties are now available from Karen 
at the Front Desk. Just stop by to pick up one from her, or ask IT to give you a hand. 
 
Before…. 

https://embed.vidyard.com/share/D1LZ1jzHcvpWpDfUYxJfJQ


 
 
After…. 

 
 
 
 


